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14th February 2022

Kia ora koutou
| hope this message finds you and your whanau well.

As the number of positive COVID cases rise around the country, and particularly in Auckland,
the board and leadership team are planning for a number of different scenarios.

In very simple terms, the four key scenarios are:
1. School is open as usual
2. Some students/classes isolating and learning at home (Distance learning - either
online or hard copy pack) while the rest of the students/classes are at school
3. Distance Learning (at home) for everyone
4. The school is closed.

Students/staff will need to isolate at home and follow Public Health measures if they are a
close contact of a positive case.

To help us plan effectively, we would like to know what support your whanau would need if
your child/family needs to isolate due to COVID. Please CLICK HERE for a brief survey.

Please complete this survey by THURSDAY 17th February 2022 so we can get our plans
ready.

Alternatively you can email the following information to Leanne Somerville Smith -
Ismith@glenfieldint.school.nz

Student Name
Room number
If my child has to isolate at home, | would like a hard copy pack sent home - Yes or No
If my child's class moves to Distance Learning at home, | would prefer a
o Device be sent home OR
o Ahard copy pack be sent home OR
o Neither as my child has their own device

If you have problems completing the survey, please email Ismith@glenfieldint.school.nz

Thank you for your continued support.
Nga mihi

et

Mark Whitford
Principal / Tumuaki
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